
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 28th, 2022 

 

To: 

Marina Viktorivna Rakhimova 

National University of Pharmacy 

 

Subject: 

Letter of Acceptance in Borneo Journal of Pharmacy 

 

Dear Ms. Rakhimova, 

 

We are delighted to inform you that based on the results of the discussion of managing editors 

and reviewers, your manuscript entitled: 

 

Control of the Nanoparticles Content in Cosmetic Medicines 
 

Has been accepted for publication on Borneo Journal of Pharmacy Vol. 5 No. 1 February 2021. 

 

Once again, we congratulate and thank you for including your best work on Borneo Journal of 

Pharmacy. 

 

Best wishes, 

Regards, 

Editor-in-Chief 

apt. Mohammad Rizki Fadhil Pratama, M.Si. 

Department of Pharmacy 

Faculty of Health Sciences 

Universitas Muhammadiyah Palangkaraya 

Palangka Raya 

Indonesia 
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